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Barcelona, 9 September 2023 

  

 

 

 

 

The Presidency of UCLG expresses its deepest condolences for the loss of life and 

patrimony suffered due to the terrible earthquake in Morocco.  

 

Deeply shocked by this tragedy, we offer the solidarity of the World Organization 

to support in the priorities to be determined by our active membership in the 

country.  

 

Until then, we express our warmest wishes of strength to all local and regional 

governments as well as to all the people of Morocco. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carolina Cosse 

Mayor of Montevideo 

President of UCLG 

 

 

 


